December thirteenth,
l 91 9 [

Professor G. W. Carver,
Tuskegee Institute, Ala.,
Dear Professor Carverie

This is merely to acknowledge your lettey

of December sixth. I called attention to the col=

lection of fungi you are sending me in the Botarnical
Staff meeting to-day. I said it would be of gr-at
value because you are such a fine collector, and
that the specimens passed through the hands of
Ellis, Everhart, etec. Thanking you again, I anm,

Yours truly,




